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Class of 1977 Announces 30 Year Reuninon PlansRequest for InformationÂ ModifiedÂ 7/5/2007 July 21, 2007The class of
1977 has put together their 30 year reunion. The reunion committee is trying to reach all "lost" classmates.Â Â I would like
to let all classmates know that a final count for the reunion dinner is needed beforeÂ 7/13/2007.Â  PleaseÂ contact Dayne
Flock with this information before that date.Â IfÂ there are any classmates out there that did not receive an Email or mailing
about the reunion and still want to attend, please call Dayne orÂ Leann right away, and we will get the information to you.
Contact information can be found at the end of this article.Â Â Please click Read more for details.

The reunion will be held Saturday, July 21, 2007. We will have dinner and dancing at Mohican State Park Lodge.Â  There
will be other festivities during the afternoon of the 21st and probably something the night before.Â  There will be
information sent to all members and friends at a later date.Â  Class members are asked to contact the following to report
address or contact information changes:

Leann VentroneÂ atÂ  nuts2bhere@hotmail.comÂ or call 269-535-2920

Dayne Flock at dayneflock2@mindspring.com or call 972-523-4184
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